
Summary of changes to Presentation of Thesis Policy (June 2022) 

Following a full review of Examinations policies by Research Degrees and Researcher Development in 

consultation with the Postgraduate Research Management Group (PRMG) and the Manchester 

Doctoral College Strategy Group (MDCSG) and following a period of wider consultation the policy 

has been updated as follows: 

 The policy been updated to reflect the removal of the requirement for PGRs to submit 

physical examination copies of their thesis / dissertations. 


